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CERTIFICATES OF CHIEF FACTORY INSPECTOR

I. hereby certify that the aeroplane described 
herein has been constructed under my supervisory 
inspection, that it conforms to the drawings and 
specifications of the approved Type Aeroplane, that 
the materials entering into its construction conform 
to those specifications, that all workmanship is 
dound and in accordance with accepted aircraft 
practice.

ef Inspector
Date JAN 2 4 WKSigned

CDS AIRCRAFT CORPORATION \ Co. Ltd

(The following certificate to be executed on the day 
of test flight)

I hereby certify that the completely assembled 
aeroplane described herein has been inspected by me, 
that the complete control system has also been 
inspected by another licensed Air Engineer and that 
the aeroplane is airworthy and an entry in the log 
book to this effect has been made.

Simed^^/^l^^^^Air Engineer \J ^ y Chief Inspector

JAN 9a <-7 Date

CERTIFICATE OF FACTORY TEST PILOT

I hereby certify that I have flown the aeroplane 
described herein and that its performance, flying 
qualities and functioning of controls, power plant, 
and landing gear are up to the standard of the Type 
Aeroplane.

JAN 2 4 1946Date
Test Pilot

CJo AIRCRAFT CORPORA ^ I Q. Co. Ltd.

RECOMMENDATION OF RESIDENT INSPECTOR, A.I.D., DEPT. TRANSPORT.

The aeroplane described herein has been properly 
inspected, weighed and tested and the issue of a 
Certificate of Airworthiness in Category normal______
Subdivision bf c*.r '

Signed
Scsident

Department of Transport,

is recommended

CONCURRENCE OF DISTRICT INSPECTOR, CIVIL AVIATION

I concur in the recommendation for issue of a 
Certificate of Airworthiness for one year as from
(date ) O+if . f , 4/ C

Signed
district Insifector, Civil Aviation


